SHSB Parents’ Association 					
Year 7 Icebreaker Disco					    	
 
Dear Parents/Carers

An Icebreaker Disco is being hosted by Southend High School for Boys for Year 7 students from both Southend High School for Girls and Southend High School for Boys on Friday 25th November 2022.

This event will take place at Southend High for Boys in the School Dining Hall from 7.00- 8.30pm.

Tickets for the girls will only be available to purchase via Parentpay where you will be able to provide consent, emergency contact details and any medical/allergy information. Tickets should be collected from the School Bank.

The cost is £5.00 per ticket

Drinks and snacks will be available to buy on the night and please bring £1 and 50p coins. Please do not allow your daughter to bring her own food.

Please note strobe lights may be used at this event.

IMPORTANT INFO FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS:

· You are responsible for her transport to and from the disco*. 
· You understand that SHSB’s on-site supervision continues until 8:30 pm and that you will collect your child promptly at the end of the evening. 
· You will be contactable during the evening: You may be asked to collect your child if they are unwell or fall short of the school’s behaviour expectations.
Please ensure they have any necessary medication / equipment e.g. EpiPen with them on the night.
*Please note that your daughter should remain within the School grounds until collected.  No responsibility will be taken for any student once they have left the grounds.                           

